
 

 

June 15 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Next week, on Monday June 19, we will hold our annual transition day for primary students. During this 
day, students will meet their new teachers for the next academic year and take part in sessions with their 
new classes. 
 
One of the most interesting parts of this day is our Year 6 primary students experiencing life as Year 7 
secondary students for the day. In DBS Wakra, where our provision is designed to be as seamless as 
possible, this experience will be engaging rather than daunting as our students will already know most of 
their secondary teachers as well as the areas in which sessions will take place. 
 
On the same day, at 17.00, we will hold a presentation for parents of current Year 6 students so that they 
can find out key information about the transition from our primary to our secondary phase. There are 
many differences between academic study from primary and secondary, including how journeys towards 
IGCSE, A-Level and IB courses begin, so I would urge as all parents who are able to come to attend this 
important presentation. 
 
Accompanying this letter is an infographic which provides information about new teachers who are joining 
us for the new academic year. As always, we have taken great care with our recruitment and ensured that 
we are only bringing in professionals of the highest quality. Further information about teachers who are 
leaving us this year will be communicated at the end of this academic year. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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